
 

Upcoming changes to National Fuel’s Secured Transactions section of the web site 
 

On 08/10/2020, the following transactions on our Services for Marketers page will be migrated to a new web server: 

 

 

Things to Know / Actions to Take 
 

1. Usernames and Passwords into any secured transaction will NOT change. 

 

2. The transactions shown above will have new hyperlinks: 

 General Information Files  https://marketers.natfuel.com/marketers/common_listfile.aspx  
 Supplier / Customer Download Files https://marketers.natfuel.com/marketers/dataaccess/contents.aspx 
 Customer Information Inquiry https://marketers.natfuel.com/marketers/dataaccess/customerinquiry.aspx  

If you’ve bookmarked any page, revise those bookmarks to the new links above on 08/10/2020. 

For Pennsylvania: 
 

Pennsylvania marketers utilizing National Fuel’s Account Number Access Mechanism service will need to 

access this service by navigating to the following link on 08/10/2020: 

https://marketers.natfuel.com/marketers/anam/default.aspx 

* Usernames and Passwords into this service will NOT change.  

 

Questions or Concerns? 
For any questions or concerns regarding the upcoming change, please contact the Help Desk at 716-857-

7232. 
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